_Novéﬁber 6, 1975

Director

WWTC

609 2und Av. South -
Minneapolis, MN 55402

Dear Sir'

i'm wonderlng where I have been all thesé years not to have dlscouered
your station. I suppose that 1t's because the dials in my cars are spun
by teen-agers with their particular tastes. It has been a week since I
discovered your station and I have held off my enthusiasm to see how long
- the romance lasted. For a full week I have not been disappointed and am
amazed to know the amount of news, interviews, reviews, and up-to-date ;
summaries which actually exist and which are eeked out to us by most other
electronic nedia, : :

Your station is ‘a public service of the fiyst order and you have my full
\'_attention vhenever I am in my aui:omobile° Hany thankso

Cordially, -

Henry Blackburn,’M.Dm

HB:jp



